
The developer reserves the right to make modifications and changes to the floor plans and specifications without notice. Actual condominiums may be a mirror image of the floor plan shown 
or have minor variations from the plan illustrated above. All dimensions and square footage taken from architectural drawings and are approximate. Actual dimensions and square footage 
may be different. E&OE

GROUND LEVEL LEVEL 1 LEVEL 3 LEVEL 4LEVEL 2

1 BED 
1 BATH
525 SQFT
74-110 SQFT BALCONY

Unit A1



The developer reserves the right to make modifications and changes to the floor plans and specifications without notice. Actual condominiums may be a mirror image of the floor plan shown 
or have minor variations from the plan illustrated above. All dimensions and square footage taken from architectural drawings and are approximate. Actual dimensions and square footage 
may be different. E&OE

GROUND LEVEL LEVEL 1 LEVEL 3 LEVEL 4LEVEL 2

1 BED 
1 BATH
530 SQFT
80 SQFT BALCONY

Unit A2



Unit A3

The developer reserves the right to make modifications and changes to the floor plans and specifications without notice. Actual condominiums may be a mirror image of the floor plan shown 
or have minor variations from the plan illustrated above. All dimensions and square footage taken from architectural drawings and are approximate. Actual dimensions and square footage 
may be different. E&OE

GROUND LEVEL LEVEL 1 LEVEL 3 LEVEL 4LEVEL 2

1 BED 
1 BATH
540 SQFT
50-250 SQFT BALCONY



The developer reserves the right to make modifications and changes to the floor plans and specifications without notice. Actual condominiums may be a mirror image of the floor plan shown 
or have minor variations from the plan illustrated above. All dimensions and square footage taken from architectural drawings and are approximate. Actual dimensions and square footage 
may be different. E&OE

GROUND LEVEL LEVEL 1 LEVEL 3 LEVEL 4LEVEL 2

1 BED 
1 BATH
593 SQFT
62-399 SQFT BALCONY

Unit A4



The developer reserves the right to make modifications and changes to the floor plans and specifications without notice. Actual condominiums may be a mirror image of the floor plan shown 
or have minor variations from the plan illustrated above. All dimensions and square footage taken from architectural drawings and are approximate. Actual dimensions and square footage 
may be different. E&OE

GROUND LEVEL LEVEL 1 LEVEL 3 LEVEL 4LEVEL 2

1 BED 
1 BATH
621 SQFT
49-403 SQFT BALCONY

Unit A5



The developer reserves the right to make modifications and changes to the floor plans and specifications without notice. Actual condominiums may be a mirror image of the floor plan shown 
or have minor variations from the plan illustrated above. All dimensions and square footage taken from architectural drawings and are approximate. Actual dimensions and square footage 
may be different. E&OE

GROUND LEVEL LEVEL 1 LEVEL 3 LEVEL 4LEVEL 2

Unit A6
1 BED 
1 BATH
621 SQFT
62-227 SQFT BALCONY



The developer reserves the right to make modifications and changes to the floor plans and specifications without notice. Actual condominiums may be a mirror image of the floor plan shown 
or have minor variations from the plan illustrated above. All dimensions and square footage taken from architectural drawings and are approximate. Actual dimensions and square footage 
may be different. E&OE

GROUND LEVEL LEVEL 1 LEVEL 3 LEVEL 4LEVEL 2

1 BED 
1 BATH
662 SQFT
175 SQFT BALCONY

Unit A7



The developer reserves the right to make modifications and changes to the floor plans and specifications without notice. Actual condominiums may be a mirror image of the floor plan shown 
or have minor variations from the plan illustrated above. All dimensions and square footage taken from architectural drawings and are approximate. Actual dimensions and square footage 
may be different. E&OE

GROUND LEVEL LEVEL 1 LEVEL 3 LEVEL 4LEVEL 2

1 BED + DEN 
1 BATH
748 SQFT
88 SQFT BALCONY

Unit B1



The developer reserves the right to make modifications and changes to the floor plans and specifications without notice. Actual condominiums may be a mirror image of the floor plan shown 
or have minor variations from the plan illustrated above. All dimensions and square footage taken from architectural drawings and are approximate. Actual dimensions and square footage 
may be different. E&OE

GROUND LEVEL LEVEL 1 LEVEL 3 LEVEL 4LEVEL 2

2 BED 
1 BATH + ENSUITE
733 SQFT
75-85 SQFT BALCONY

Unit C1



The developer reserves the right to make modifications and changes to the floor plans and specifications without notice. Actual condominiums may be a mirror image of the floor plan shown 
or have minor variations from the plan illustrated above. All dimensions and square footage taken from architectural drawings and are approximate. Actual dimensions and square footage 
may be different. E&OE

GROUND LEVEL LEVEL 1 LEVEL 3 LEVEL 4LEVEL 2

Unit C2
2 BED 
1 BATH + ENSUITE
873 SQFT
91-276 SQFT BALCONY



The developer reserves the right to make modifications and changes to the floor plans and specifications without notice. Actual condominiums may be a mirror image of the floor plan shown 
or have minor variations from the plan illustrated above. All dimensions and square footage taken from architectural drawings and are approximate. Actual dimensions and square footage 
may be different. E&OE

GROUND LEVEL LEVEL 1 LEVEL 3 LEVEL 4LEVEL 2

Unit C3
2 BED 
1 BATH + ENSUITE
871 SQFT
91-658 SQFT BALCONY



The developer reserves the right to make modifications and changes to the floor plans and specifications without notice. Actual condominiums may be a mirror image of the floor plan shown 
or have minor variations from the plan illustrated above. All dimensions and square footage taken from architectural drawings and are approximate. Actual dimensions and square footage 
may be different. E&OE

GROUND LEVEL LEVEL 1 LEVEL 3 LEVEL 4LEVEL 2

Unit C4
2 BED 
1 BATH
740 SQFT
173 SQFT BALCONY



The developer reserves the right to make modifications and changes to the floor plans and specifications without notice. Actual condominiums may be a mirror image of the floor plan shown 
or have minor variations from the plan illustrated above. All dimensions and square footage taken from architectural drawings and are approximate. Actual dimensions and square footage 
may be different. E&OE

GROUND LEVEL LEVEL 1 LEVEL 3 LEVEL 4LEVEL 2

2 BED 
1 BATH + ENSUITE
860 SQFT
103 SQFT BALCONY

Unit D1



The developer reserves the right to make modifications and changes to the floor plans and specifications without notice. Actual condominiums may be a mirror image of the floor plan shown 
or have minor variations from the plan illustrated above. All dimensions and square footage taken from architectural drawings and are approximate. Actual dimensions and square footage 
may be different. E&OE

GROUND LEVEL LEVEL 1 LEVEL 3 LEVEL 4LEVEL 2

3 BED 
1 BATH + ENSUITE
1,013 SQFT
120-365 SQFT BALCONY

Unit E1



The developer reserves the right to make modifications and changes to the floor plans and specifications without notice. Actual condominiums may be a mirror image of the floor plan shown 
or have minor variations from the plan illustrated above. All dimensions and square footage taken from architectural drawings and are approximate. Actual dimensions and square footage 
may be different. E&OE

GROUND LEVEL LEVEL 1 LEVEL 3 LEVEL 4LEVEL 2

3 BED 
1 BATH + ENSUITE
944 SQFT
220 SQFT BALCONY

Unit E2
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